
Math News!!!  

 
The Elementary Math Teachers have created a website to help parents and students at home.   
Below are the directions to get to our website which will help you see how we teach strategies 
for addition, subtraction, multiplication and division.  There are also videos with students 
demonstrating the strategies.   

 

Next time your child says, “I don’t remember how to add”, you can use the website to help 
remind them!!!! 

 

Step 1:     Go to our district webpage www.gateschili.org 

Step 2:     Click on Departments and Programs and then Academics 

 

 

Step 3: Click on Mathematics and then Elementary Mathematics 

 

 

http://www.gateschili.org/


 
Step 4:   On the left side, click on Computational Strategies 

 

 

Step 4:   You will see the four operations listed with several different strategies for each. 

 

 

Step 5:  On the left side you will also see videos, apps and a list of websites that will help students understand 
and grow as a mathematician! 

 

If you have any math concerns or questions, please contact your child’s teacher or me.  We will be happy to 
help! 

Jennifer Padulo 
Building Math Teacher 
Jennifer_padulo@gateschili.org 


